
Rivendell has been around for a long time
and we get a lot of questions regarding our
new direction for Rivendell. We decided
that we no longer wish to have a
restaurant, part due to the COVID situation,
and part due to it hindering an effective
wedding business. Our focus is now on
creating and selling great wines and hosting
amazing weddings. 

The opportunity is still available for visitors
of the cellar door to enjoy our beautiful
gardens with a drink of their choice
alongside a selection of snacks.

Rivendell has always been a great wedding
destination and we continue work on
making our venue better. There are nine
villas available with another three in the
pipeline. While walking around our gardens
you may also notice the improvements
made over the past two years with
flourishing garden beds and manicured
lawns.

Rivendell's New
Direction

Cellar Door with Wine,
Tastings, Coffee, Beer and

Snacks
Weddings and Events


